
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

October 18, 2023 
 
 
Mrs. Nancy Dippell 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mrs. Dippell: 
 
 The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri 
("Ameren Missouri" or the "Company") are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 2, 
Schedule of Rates for Gas Service: 
 

Filed  Canceling 

 8th Revised Sheet No. 13     7th Revised Sheet No. 13  
 4th Revised Sheet No. 20.1     3rd Revised Sheet No. 20.1  

 
 These tariff sheets are being issued October 18, 2023 to become effective on and after 
November 17, 2023. 
 
 The revised sheet allows a gas transportation customer to be relieved of their obligation to 
provide a phone line for remote meter reading upon installation of an AMI device and notification by 
Ameren Missouri. 
 
The proposed tariff revisions were shared with Staff prior to filing. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/S/ Jennifer S. Moore 
 
Jennifer S. Moore 
Senior Corporate Counsel 
 
Enclosures 
 
Cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
  David Sommerer, MPSC 


